
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21701 
2/23/90 

Mr. Michael Shaheen 
Office of Professional Responsibility 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 2,05730 

Dear "r. Shaheen, 

Emil Moschella wrote me after I wrote you. 
enclose copies of his letter and nine. 

I apologize firm my typing. 4't cant be any bet*er. 
I must sit with my legs elevated and with the typewriter to one side. 

Sincerely, 

r Cet 

narold Weisberg 


